
2018 - 2019 
NC NWTF Leadership Event 

And 
 State Awards Banquet 

Dear Chapter Leader, 

The NC NWTF cordially invites you and members of your committee to join us January 11-13, in Greensboro, 
NC for our annual Leadership Event and State Awards Banquet. This event will give you the opportunity to share 
ideas and fellowship with fellow NWTF volunteers from across our state. The dedication and tireless support of 
leaders such as yourself has made the NWTF a world leader in Conservation. Our goal for this conference is to 
bring our members up to date on current projects and to share ideas for success. At the same time, we would like 
to say thank you for your hard work and dedication to the NWTF. 

The state chapter will provide food and lodging (2 nights) and Banquet for one representative from each chapter. 
A second chapter committee member may attend for a nominal charge of $75. (Rooms are double occupancy). If 
an attendee doesn’t want to share a room additional cost will apply. Cost for additional committee members or 
chapter members wishing to attend is only $75 each, also based on double occupancy. We encourage you to bring 
additional members from your committee. Also, please encourage other members of your chapter to attend. For 
those wishing to attend only the Awards Banquet, the cost will be $35.  

ALL ROOMS WILL BE BOOKED BY THE STATE CHAPTER FROM REGISTRATIONS SUBMITTED and 

must be received by December 31 to guarantee a room.  If you do not plan to stay overnight, we still need for 

you to register so that we will have an accurate count for meals.

The State Chapter is planning an informative weekend beginning with a meet and greet on Friday evening. 
Saturday events will begin with break-out sessions and conclude with the awards dinner and banquet 
Saturday evening at the Greensboro Shrine Club (5010 High Point Road, Greensboro, NC) and will feature the 
2019 Banquet Package.  

More details about the weekend schedule and hotel information will be sent out to registered attendees via 
email in late December.  

Please register your Chapter with Howard Rumfelt (NC State Chapter Vice President) by 

email or telephone: 

Email-  rumfeltk@gmail.com 

Telephone-  704-477-7641

 Yours in Conservation, 

Howard Rumfelt 

NC NWTF Vice President 
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